
Wake Up Call

WOODLAND SUNRISE ROTARY
WHERE WE PUT SUNSHINE IN YOUR LIFE!

Notes by: Jon Lindstrom
February 2, 2023

President Brad Miller welcome and flag salute led by Jim Gillette.
Sunrise Singers: Dennis Miller, Dave Grose, Wayne Ginsburg, Charles
Mack, Keith Rode and Cap Thomson, led by the red-shirted man himself,
Jim Hilliard!

Guests: Scott and Wanda Montgomery, who will be today’s Program on
the Mosaic Children’s Museum.
Also, Kenny Calhoun from Montana is a former member of our very own
Rotary crew.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

]
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PROGRAM: Mosaic Children’s Museum presented by Scott and Wanda
Montgomery. What a Children’s Museum can do for Woodland…

Speakers

January 26, 2023
Nic Rosa
The Trevor Project
February 02, 2023
Marc Hutt
MOSAIC Children's Science
Museum
February 09, 2023
Kelley Jacobsen
Benefits of Local Credit Unions
February 16, 2023
Kathy Harryman
Yolo County Historical Society

Events

No Events found

https://www.mosaicchildrensmuseum.org/
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77637459
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77644567
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77642505
https://ismyrotaryclub.com/wp_api_prod_1-1/R_Event.cfm?fixTables=0&fixImages=0&EventID=77642507


Participate in reciprocal admission allowing people on vacation to find
another safe and educational experiences for their family.
Encourage people from outside our city and county to visit the museum, eat,
and shop in Yolo County
Collaborate with other businesses in town, such as Yolo Bus, local food
trucks, library, other children’s services, and businesses.
Be one of over 450 children’s museums in the world.



OUTREACH: Scott and Wanda Montgomery shared that the MOSAIC
CHILDREN’S Museum envisions community outreach programs.
Homeschool teachers are excited about this and put this into their
curriculum.
EXHIBITS: Bright lightboards are planned and several other toys, such as an
air tube and a virtual realty box. All these are work with the hands.
WHERE: The space they found is in the downtown corridor. They do need
Rotarians to help. They are working with anyone who will work in the
construction phase of this endeavor. They need help to get this going. Scott
is looking for help to get the structure done. They will not accept children
without an adult present. You will not drop off your child. They have a party
room to rent out as well. They will need some donors as well, each of the
exhibits costs between 5-10,000 dollars.
Wanda and Scott talked a bit about their past jobs, picking apricots. Wanda
corrected Scott and said it was tomatoes that he did not like.
Some of the education will be taught and learned because the exhibits are
here to help the children to get prepared for the technology that is upcoming
in our world. Scott was recently in a grocery store; he gave the attendant
some cash, however, the cashier was challenged figuring out the change.
MOSAIC will address the world we are in right now.
FUNDING: They are currently planning a golf tournament at Wildhorse
Golf course April 1st. This will be their first big fundraiser. They need
sponsorship, volunteers, and golfers. All interested, please reach out to Scott
or Wanda Montgomery. Are there any questions?
QUESTIONS: Rich Sakai asking to see if the housing area is leased or
purchased. Scott said they want a larger space. They would like to fashion it
after the Charles Shultz Museum @ 5000 square feet (about the area of a
basketball court). Designed to target children with ages ranging from 1-8
years of age.
Bob Hulbert asked, are they looking for the admin structure? They are not
open yet.
Patty Arriaga: What do you need? Later today, we are doing sheet rock,
insulating, door install. Painting is needed. Murals on the walls. Flooring will
go in once they have the money to cover the cost, or to be donated to us.
Memberships will be available for a fee, day passes, was asked by Ramon.
President Brad Miller When, he asked, is the opening set for? Mid-April is
set for a soft opening. Thanks to Scott & Wanda for being with us.

RECOGNITION - Ron Little who ruined his wife’s birthday. He said he didn’t
know it was her birthday.
Bruce Watts: Anniversary. They went to Kitchen 428 for their anniversary.
Bob Hulbert: Anniversary. 55th wedding anniversary. Going to the coast.
Patty Arriaga: 37 years of wedding bliss. A blind date came first, and they
married 7 months later. While it may be a bad tag line, she was not affected
by this. His green eyes got her. So, Patty had to push a little to go to the
‘Castle of Love.’
Peter Cahn’s Special Day: Standing in the back, he was still trying to get
more bacon. Peter would have been married 59 years.
Jim Odusola: He was online, muted but visually appealing!



Other Business:
President Brad Miller talked about the Membership committee's work on
the changes to our bylaws and additions to the membership categories,
listed below. And if there are any questions to send them to Frank Crum,
Frankcrum@yahoo.com.

Service Membership
Corporate Membership $1,200.00 may be a tough sell to our
community.

Ramon Urbano asked about other clubs that have put this into action? The
answer is yes.
Brad Miller will have a vote as a club next week on this topic.
Frank Crum is looking forward to having us okay this. We want new
membership categories that will attract new members.

Happy Bucks:
Phil Marler: Happy his son turns 50 years old. Which means Phil had his
son about 50 years ago.
Ramon Urbano: Mentioned that Neil’s wife, Peggy, is in hospice. Neil is at
the Californian as well to stay with her.
Ken Price: CHP looking to increase the local opportunity to becoming a
volunteer. They need more senior personnel.
Byron: Happy and Sad dollar. And there you have it. Byron is usually happy!
Wayne Ginsburg: They spent the last week on Kauai with Gerda Faye. Last
night someone called Wayne and wanted to know if the Crawdads would
play an event at the University Retirement Center in Davis. The answer, he
believes, will be a resounding ‘yes!’
Gary Holman: Ran into Bruce Rominger, who informed him that Neil Rutger
is helping his wife in Hospice and loves coming to Rotary but is losing his
eyesight. If we can help him be comfortable coming, it would be nice.
Bruce Watts: Happy that he recently helped a friend buy a Citabria airplane.
These are single-engine planes that entered production in 1964.
Rich Sakai. His daughter’s entire family got Covid. Needed help from
Grandpa Rich and Grandma to help keep the family business going. This is
how it goes when you are in business for yourself. Good thing there was
another Pharmacist in the family to assist.

mailto:Frankcrum@yahoo.com


RAFFLE with DON SHARP
$1827.00 is the pot and the side pool is $42.00. Wanda Montgomery drew
the lucky ticket, and the winner was Chuck Santoni. He won a free
breakfast! Yes, the pool just keeps getting bigger.

President Miller thanked guests Kenny Calhoun, Scott & Wanda
Montgomery. Chuck Santoni led the 4-way test.

Bell.


